
Mammograms
and Pap Tests 

Simple. Easy. Free.

Maine CDC Breast 
and Cervical Health 

Program

MBCHP17889 ProvBrochure.indd   1 2/11/2019



for these services if you see a  
Participating Health Care Provider:

• Breast Exams

• Pap Tests

• Pelvic Exams (internal exams)

• Mammograms (breast x-ray)

• Limited Diagnostic or Follow-up Services

 Uninsured women undergoing treatment  
for breast or cervical cancer may qualify for 
MaineCare. Please call for more information.

The Maine CDC 
Breast and Cervical 
Health Program 
Pays

1. You are a Maine woman, age 40* or
older, and

2. You have no health insurance, or your
health insurance does not cover
mammograms or Pap tests or you have
a high deductible, and

3. You meet income guidelines at or below

250% of the Federal Poverty Level

*  Limited openings for women age 35-39
who have seen a doctor and need
additional tests for a possible breast or
cervical cancer OR if they have not had
a Pap in 5 or more years.

Free Services if:
You May Get 

Call 1-800-350-5180, Press 1
or 207-287-8068
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For more information contact 
Maine CDC Breast and Cervical Health Program 

1-800-350-5180, Press 1 or 207-287-8068
TTY users call Maine Relay 711

www.maine.gov/dhhs/mecdc/population-health/bcp

The Department of Health and Human Services ("DHHS") does not discriminate on the basis of disability, race, color, 
sex, gender, sexual orientation, age, national origin, religious or political belief, ancestry, familial 
or marital status, genetic information, association, previous assertion of a claim or right, or 
whistleblower activity, in admission or access to, or the operation of its policies, programs, services, or 
activities, or in hiring or employment practices. This notice is provided as required by and in accordance with Title II 
of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (“ADA”); Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; 
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended; Age Discrimination Act of 1975; Title IX of the 
Education Amendments of 1972; Section 1557 of the Affordable Care Act; the Maine Human Rights Act; 
Executive Order Regarding State of Maine Contracts for Services; and all other laws and regulations 
prohibiting such discrimination. Questions, concerns, complaints or requests for additional 
information regarding the ADA hiring or employment practices may be forwarded to the DHHS ADA/EEO 
Coordinators at 11 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333-0011; 207-287-3707 (V); Maine Relay 
711 (TTY). Questions, concerns, complaints or requests for additional information regarding the ADA and programs, 
services, or activities may be forwarded to the DHHS ADA/Civilc Rights Coordinator, at 11 State House Station, 
Augusta, Maine 04333-0011; 207-287-3707 (V); Maine Relay 711 (TTY); or ADA-CivilRights.DHHS@maine.gov . Civil 
rights complaints may also be filed with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office of Civil 
Rights, by phone at 800-368-1019 or 800-537-7697 (TDD); by mail to 200 Independence Avenue, 
SW, Room 509, HHS Building, Washington, D.C. 20201; or electronically at https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/
portal/lobby.jsf. Individuals who need auxiliary aids for effective communication in program and services of 
DHHS are invited to make their needs and preferences known to the ADA/Civil Rights Coordinator. This 
notice is available in alternate formats, upon request.
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